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Today marks the official retirement of three amazing C4 instructors.  
Between these teachers there are 120 years of hands-on teaching 
experience and countless lives inspired to follow their dreams and 
make a difference in this unpredictable world!  We wish Karen 
Nading, Garry Taylor, and Jenny Wallace much joy and rest as 
they begin the next chapter in their life story. 

Karen Nading has spent the last 45 years sharing her passion for 
Family and Consumer Science with students.  Pictured at left, Karen 
works with a student to make noodles early in her teaching career.  
Karen has countless memorable moments, but her greatest joy was 

that of being the advisor of the state FCCLA president and vice 
president.  Karen loved seeing students make connections and enjoyed 

the front row seat she had to witness her students shine as future 
leaders.  Karen is looking forward to spending time with her 91 year 

old mother and she also wants to take time to enjoy the view.  Many of 
her years of teaching were spent in a classroom without a window! 

Garry Taylor spent all 42 of his years in 
education at Columbus East High School.  
Garry’s favorite memory is placing 3rd place 
at the State Plymouth Troubleshooting 
contest and participating in the Super 
Mileage Contest in the ‘80s.  His advice to 
his colleagues: “Hang in there – the kids 
need you!” 

Jenny Wallace has 33 years of teaching experience under her 
belt, with 26 of those years at BCSC.  Jenny expressed the 
gratification she had watching her students in their early 
childhood education preschool placements.  
She stated, “I realize how far-reaching 
their impact will be when I know they are 
capable of providing good learning and 
care for young children.  Her advice 
to other teachers is: “Know your students – 
don’t be afraid to be human with them.”   
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